
Craig, 
I am writing to express my concern about our neighborhood's city council district.  I think it is important 
that our neighborhood (Highland Park West; we live at 3604 Arrowhead Drive) stays with 
Tarrytown/Balcones Park in the current District 10 as we are very central and older as a development just 
as they are. 
 
We do not want to get moved back with neighborhoods farther west and north that are newer 
developments; we would much rather be in a district with neighborhoods that are older and more central 
that share our concerns re: traffic, MoPac development, etc. 
Thanks, 
Holly Scofield 
 


